
11-8-18 
HOA Open Meeting 
 

• Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm 
• September financials were approved by the board 
• September meeting minutes were approved by the board 
• Pool Committee- Bids are being reviewed to determine which vendor will 

replace the pool tiles in the community pool. Bids are also being reviewed to 
determine if a new pool cleaning company should be hired. 

• Sports Courts Committee- A new net for the pickle ball courts was 
approved. 

• Luminary Committee- We are getting ready for our annual luminary 
tradition. Byron Ayles will be helping to distribute the luminaries to the 
neighborhood.   

• Grounds Committee- We will have our next street sweeping after bulk trash 
pick up. This should be completed prior to Thanksgiving.  

• Lights Committee- Tom Smith will be contacting APS to see find out what 
options we have to bring in new poles and lights for the community.  

• Meeting was called to close at 7:30 pm 
 


